
Trip to the Winchester Science Centre 

 

On Friday 15th March six of our 6th form students spent the day at the Science Centre in 

Winchester. They started off with an outdoor learning session, an opportunity to explore 

the outside space whilst thinking about some native wildlife species, their habitats and 

feeding habits. They used timers to work to session guidelines, maps and magnifying 

glasses to get up close with different natural items 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some young 

people chose to 

dress up as the 

animal they were 

studying!  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our young people thought about food chains, which organisms are producers and which 
are primary, secondary or tertiary consumers 

After their group work there was an opportunity to explore the Science Centre 
independently, guiding staff to the activities and experiments that had captured their 

attention. There was plenty of colour, sound, movement and tactile experiences to get 
involved with 

The Planetarium was a wonderful place for some peaceful star gazing. Whilst interactive 
and informative, the comfy seats and the beautiful night sky was quite magical for us all, 

and a lovely way to end our special afternoon 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  


